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District of Columbia Government

Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A

Box 75115



Washington, DC  20013  


November 17, 2003
Charles Burger
Alcoholic Beverage Control Board, Suite 7200
941 N. Capitol St. NE
Washington, DC 20002
Dear Mr. Burger:

We are writing in reference to Application Number 50259, submitted by Lee Enterprises, Inc, for the transfer of the Class A license from Excello to N-A Minit Store.  At our regularly scheduled meeting held on November 13, 2003, and with a quorum present, our Commission voted to protest the proposed transfer by a vote of five Commissioners in favor of the protest and one Commissioner against.  
The justification for this protest is twofold.  First, we believe this transfer will continue to negatively impact the peace, order and quiet of our community.  Many residents in our community have informed us of several problems with Excello’s Class A license ranging from public urination, disorderly conduct and public intoxication.  Simply transferring this Class A to another establishment will not eliminate these problems.  Second, the community strongly objections to a Class A license in this neighborhood as it will continue to negatively impact real property values.
On behalf of the Commission,

//original signed//
Joseph Fengler, Chair

ANC 6A

e-mail: fengler6a02@yahoo.com
202-423-8868

cc:
Ms. Marie Delaney, Director, Alcoholic Beverage Regulation Administration
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